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The Board of Education of Montgomery County met in special session at the Carver
Educational Services Center, Rockville, Maryland, on Thursday, October 10, 1996, at
7:30 p.m.

ROLL CALL Present: Mr. Reginald Felton 
in the Chair

Dr. Alan Cheung
Mr. Blair G. Ewing
Dr. Paul L. Vance, Secretary/Treasurer

 Absent: Mr. Stephen Abrams
Ms. Ana Sol Gutiérrez
Mrs. Beatrice B. Gordon
Mrs. Nancy King
Ms. Rachel Prager

The meeting was called to order at 7:45 p.m.

The following officers of the Montgomery County Council of Supporting Services
Employees, Inc. (MCCSSE) were present:

1. Martha Strombotne, President, MCCSSE
2. Merle Cutitta, Executive Vice President
3. Diane Burke, President, Educational Assistants Chapter
4. Evelyn Gaston, President, Building Services Chapter
5. Joyce Shoeppach, President, Maintenance Chapter
6. Hampton Johnson, President, Security Chapter

Each member of the MCCSSE highlighted an area that addressed:

1. in-service training for staff;
2. educational assistants conducting classes without teachers present;
3. workload increased without additional staff or resources;
4. work hours changed for security staff to cover after school events;
5. security assistants assigned to in-school suspension rooms;
6. contracting out and cuts in the employee workforce; and
7. Human Relations training for food service workers.
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The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 p.m.
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